
Town of Princeton, Mass. – April 5, 2017 – 6:30 PM
Board of Selectmen minutes – Public Hearing  

Chairman Stan Moss, Edith Morgan, and Jon Fudeman plus TA Nina Nazarian.

6:30 PM   Stan opened BOS meeting in the Town Hall Annex. A stenographer was present and 
transcribed the entire hearing.        The Board voted 3-0 to re-open the Public Hearing on the 
Assessment of Cable License Applications.
The Cable Advisory Committee was present, including R. Lane Ware, Phil Gransewicz, David 
Union, Paul Caneen and David Hilton. Several resident also attended.
Stan turned the floor over to Town Administrator Nina Nazarian. The meeting narrative was 
recorded by a court stenographer--please refer to the transcript.  

The Board voted 3-0 to continue the hearing to April 19, 2017, 6:30 PM at the Town Hall Annex.

6:50 PM  The Board voted 3-0 to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted, Nina Nazarian, Town Administrator

BOS Referenced Documents: MBI’s letter to the town regarding Comcast


